
Dear Lincoln Heights Families, 

Welcome back! We hope each of you had a fun and restful Spring Break. It
has been wonderful to see smiling students and adults back in the building
ready for the final sprint to the end of the school year. Only two months
until Summer! 

Each Spring in the state of Washington, all students in grades 3-5 take the
Smarter Balanced Assessments in Math and English Language Arts.
Students in grade 5 will also take the Washington Comprehensive
Assessment of Science (WCAS). Families can visit Smarter Balanced and
WCAS for more information about these tests. 

Lincoln Heights students will test from May 13th - 24th. 

See testing dates below:

3rd Grade- Monday, May 13th - Friday, May 17th 
4th Grade- Monday, May 13th - Friday, May 17th 
5th Grade- Thursday, May 9th (Science), Monday, May 20th-Friday, May 24th 

While it is still a month away, we want to share dates so families can plan
ahead and avoid scheduling appointments on your child’s testing days as
missed/incomplete testing sessions will be made-up at a later date. Getting
enough sleep, eating healthy meals and drinking plenty of water is crucial
during this time to make sure students’ minds and bodies are ready to go! 

We appreciate your continued partnership as we grow our Jaguars socially,
emotionally, and academically. 

Sincerely, 

Meghan Anderson and Alyson Chamberlin
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Monday, 4/15
Late Start @ 9:30am

PTG Skate Night at Roller Valley
6pm-8pm

Thursday, 4/18
3rd Grade Art Club (3pm-4:15pm)

Friday, 4/19
PTG Volunteer Lunch 

 
Monday,4/22

Late Start @ 9:30am

Earth Day

Tuesday, 4/23
4th Grade Expo ‘74 Field Trip

Thursday, 4/25
3rd Grade Recorder Concert -

6pm at Lincoln Heights

4th Grade Recorder Concert -
7pm at Lincoln Heights 

Friday, 4/26
Deadline to order Yearbook from

PTG

3rd Grade Art Club (3pm-4:15pm)

https://ospi.k12.wa.us/student-success/testing/state-testing
https://ospi.k12.wa.us/student-success/testing/state-testing


WEDNESDAY, APRIL 17th 

Ferrante’s Cafe (4516 S. Regal St): 10:30AM - 8PM
MOD Pizza (3104 E. Palouse Hwy): 10:30AM - 10PM

(*Enter “MODGIVES20" for online orders)
Panda Express (2905 S SE Blvd): 10AM - 10PM
Subway (3014 E. 29th Ave): 9AM - 8PM

The Ferris Feeder Pattern schools are rallying together to
support ALL of our current and future Ferris Saxons! With the
help from some incredible businesses and sponsors, we are
hoping to provide free t-shirts for all students and exciting
activities during our 2024 August Feeder Pattern Event!

Need a break from planning a meal on April 17th? We have you
covered! Mention the “Ferris Feeder Pattern Fundraiser” at the
participating businesses and they will be ready to serve you, your
family and friends! A percentage from all sales (online and take-out)
will go directly to upcoming and future Ferris Feeder Pattern Events!

Who?

What?

When  and Where?

CHECK OUT THE DETAILS:



Lost & Found

Please stop by the school to check
for any missing items - our coat

rack is overflowing and many items
are missing their kids :) 

“Screenagers” Event

 

Camp Imagine

 HAVE QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS? REACH OUT TO US USING THE “LET’S TALK” LINK HERE

For more information and to register your student for “Camp
Imagine” click here
               

Order your 2023-2024 Yearbook! 
Dear Lincoln Heights Families,

Capture the memories of this school year with our amazing
yearbook! 🎉 But hurry – time is running out! The deadline
to purchase your copy is April 26th!

Our yearbook is not just a collection of photos, it is a treasure
trove of memories waiting to be revisited for years to come.
With custom pages available, you can create personalized
keepsakes featuring your student(s) and their friends,
ensuring every cherished moment is immortalized.

Ordering your yearbook is easy! Simply visit
www.treering.com/validate using our School’s Passcode:
101665773598531 and secure your copy before it's too late.
Don't miss this opportunity to hold onto the memories that
make this school year special.

Warm Regards,
Your Lincoln Heights PTG Team

https://www.spokaneschools.org/letstalk
https://www.spokaneschools.org/Page/5999
http://www.treering.com/validate


Jaguars SPOTTED in the Wild at Lincoln Heights!

5th Graders and Kinder Friends Literacy Learning in 1st Grade

Mrs. Anderson getting advice from
the newest administrator!

Jo-Sea and her kids :)

Popsicles in Pre-School


